
Student Government Association Candidate 
Feng Rong – Diversity Student Alliance 

When I first came to LaGCC, I was confused about many things, 

because the current services for students were not clear enough. Therefore, I 

hope to contribute myself to improve the quality of the services. That’s why 

I decide to run for SGA. 

I have been in LaGCC for less than one year, but I’m involved in 

many activities. I’m the sac representative of Chinese Student Club and one 

of the student senators in school. I believe my experience will make me an 

excellent match for this position. 

A very important issue is that many students have no idea about the 

resources and opportunities in our school, such as the Lucy Program, ASAP, 

and scholarships. They could be a great reward to us, but many students, 

especially the freshmen, don’t know these opportunities around them. 

Should I get elected, I would try to promote these opportunities to make sure they’re accessible in the 

school website, wifi connecting page, school emails and so on. 

Another issue is about transferring. Some of us are concerned about what classes are accepted by 

four-year universities and how many credits can be transferred. However, students can’t get enough 

support from the Transfer Office, due to the lack of full time staff. Should I get elected, I would 

recommend the college to hire additional full time Transfer Office staff, and invite experienced staff from 

four-year universities to hold lectures about transferring. 

As a student governor, it’s very important to keep connected with the student body. If I’m elected 

to Student Government, I will open up new ways to make it more convenient for students to contact us. 

For example, set up some suggestion boxes on the front desk in every building and collect information 

every day, so that we can listen to the student body and make an adjustment on time. 

As a passionate and dedicated person who always willing to help, I pledge to you that I will care 

about what students concern and spare no effort to make them happen. Thank you for your support. God 

bless the United States and LaGuardia Community College.  
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